
We want to thank all the 
frontline health workers,
our partners, and everyone in the healthcare
community working tirelessly day in and day out
to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.

During these challenging times we offer our
support and pledge our continued commitment
to providing innovative, easy-to-use and scalable 
point-of-care diagnostic tools to help detect
infectious diseases including HIV and HCV.

We are proud to bring our expertise to the
fight against COVID-19 with the development
of a Rapid Oral Fluid Antigen Self-Test for
In-Home use and the development of an
ELISA-based antibody test for Laboratory use.

We’re here to help – reach out to us at

orasure.com/smm
for more information.
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To our valued partners,

It is difficult to fathom all of the change that the globe has experienced since we first heard the word “coronavirus.” At 
the OraSure family of companies, we see the enormous impact the COVID-19 pandemic is having on our customers, 
our communities and our families. At this time it is critical for organizations to rally and innovate to bring new 
solutions to a common challenge that is impacting everyone on the planet.

We want to thank all of the frontline health workers, our trusted partners, and everyone in the healthcare community 
who is working tirelessly day in and day out to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.

During these challenging times we offer our support and pledge our continued commitment to providing innovative, 
easy-to-use and scalable point-of-care diagnostic tools to help detect infectious diseases including HIV and HCV. We 
are working closely with public health to uncover new modalities to safely bring in-home HIV testing to those who 
are at extra risk during this time. 

And we are proud to bring our expertise to the fight against COVID-19 with the development of diagnostic 
solutions squarely aimed at improving access to reliable testing.  We recently announced a contract from the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services’ Biomedical Advanced Research and Development Authority (BARDA), 
to develop a pan-SARS-coronavirus antigen rapid self-test that uses oral fluid samples to enable in-home testing. 
We are also developing an ELISA-based antibody test for Laboratory use.

As a life-sustaining business, we remain engaged, ready, and committed to supporting our customers and partners.  

We wish you all safety and health, and sincerely thank you for your ongoing support of OraSure Technologies.

Sincerely,
Stephen Tang, CEO
And our entire OraSure family of companies  

http://www.orasure.com/smm

